MINUTES
WALKER ART COMMITTEE MEETING
APRIL 20, 2017

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 4:00 pm at the Library art store room
with the following present: Wanda Taylor, John Wilson, Jenny Schooler, Sonia Jones, and Candy Hewes,
Absent: Marcia Mader, Jenelle Klehammer, Phyilis Adams & City Manager, Joyce Martin,

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES
A motion was made by John, seconded by Candy to approve the minutes of March 16, 2017. The

mation was unanimously approved.,

TREASURER'S REPORT
Jenny gave the Treasurer’s Report which shows a balance of $6331.28. Expenditures were $4637.67 for
Juried Art Show expenses & prize monies and $198.07 for the Facebook Ad Boost. Jenny deposited the

beginning cash for the orb project.

COMMUNICATIONS
Sonia reported that Robert Cugno had emailed her. He wanted to pass along a name of a friend that
would like to be considered for the next art show.

CURATOR’S REPORT

Sonia was very pleased with the art show. it was fun visiting with the artists that were able to be there.
The video of the show is now available on YouTube. Next year we will need to renew our membership
for the CaFE. We paid for 3 calls at a total of $1000.00 and this year was the last. She will show the
person taking over what needs to be done. She also stressed again that everyone look over the list of
jobs and split them. For next year Wanda suggested making name tags for those artists that visit the
show and to come up with new ideas for the show.

OLD BUSINESS
The Ambassadors’ Program was tabled until the next meeting.

NEW BUSINESS

We received only one scholarship application for this year. A motion was made by John, seconded by
Candy to award the scholarship to Grace Urquhart in the amount of $500.00 Wanda agreed to present
the scholarship at the awards’ program. It will be held on May 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at the high school.
We would like to come up with some ideas to get more students to apply for the scholarship.

The next meeting will be on May 18, 2017 at the Library art store room. We will stay after the meeting
to mount the posters to poster board and hang. Wanda will provide the yard sticks,

There being no further business to discuss, Wanda adjourned the meeting at 4:30.




